
Deaf  Friendly  Football
sessions  at  the  Hibs’
Training Centre

The Hibernian Community Foundation have announce the launch of
Deaf Friendly Football sessions at the club’s Training Centre
designed to help deaf youngsters learn more about the game,
learn new skills and make new friends.

Weekly Football Training Sessions
Hibernian Training Centre, EH35 5NG
Starting on Saturday 14th March 2015
Great fun and enjoyment
11:00 to 12pm
Ages: 5-15 yrs
Boys & girls, sibling/friend welcome
Free!

The  Foundation are offering boys and girls from ages 5-15 who
are deaf the chance to build their football and interpersonal
skills and make new friends.

This exciting new project will link to community football and
will include other organisations such as the National Deaf
Children’s Society.

To  register  for  a  place  contact:   Simon  Spence;
syspence9@gmail.com
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